DUKE STREET PRIMARY SCHOOL
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 Sycamore Class Swimming
As part of the curriculum, your child will be attending swimming lessons on Thursday mornings, 11.00 am -12.00 pm, starting on Thursday, 22nd February until the end of the Summer Term.  Your child will need the following items.

· Lycra swimming trunks/costume.
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Swimming cap (available from the swimming bath) priced £1.00.
· Swimming bag (plastic carrier bags will be sufficient or small swimming bags, no large sports bags please).

Please note, children will not be allowed to go swimming without a swimming cap.  

No jewellery or watches are to be worn on swimming days please.  Please note that as earrings cannot be removed from newly pierced ears, the swimming baths will not permit children to swim who have had recent piercings.  It is preferable that goggles and nose clips are not worn.

If your child has any medical condition which may affect him/her whilst swimming, please inform us immediately.    If for some reason your child is unable to attend the baths, please inform the school, either by letter or by telephone.   Children with Asthma MUST take their inhaler with them to the baths or they will not be allowed in the water.
Yours sincerely
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Mr A Kidd
HEADTEACHER

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 Year 5 Swimming Sessions 2018
NAME OF CHILD  ………………………………………………………………………… Teacher  ………………………………………………………

I have received the letter regarding swimming sessions starting on 22nd February. 

Signed…………………………………………….
Parent/Carer
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